
GRADUATE COUNCIL MINUTES 

December 2, 2020 
Zoom Meeting 

 
 

In Attendance: Becky Brannock, Jason Clemensen, Mark Diacopoulos, Shirley Drew, Kevin 
Elliott,  Ronny Galloway, Tatiana Goris, Rick Hardy, Jennifer Harris, Michelle Hudiburg, Ananda 
Jayawardhana, Fang Lin, Elizabeth Mascher, Paul McCallum, Matthew Montague, Hermann 
Nonnenmacher, Theresa Presley,Brian Sims, Judy Smetana, Howard Smith, Ryan Speelman, 
Bobby Winters 
 
Absent: Anil Lal, Santimukul Santra, Kyle Thompson 
 
 
The minutes of the November 11, 2020 meeting were approved with no corrections. 
 
Dr. Brannock moved for approval, Dr. Drew seconded and the motion carried with one 
abstention.  
 
There following were submitted for Graduate Faculty recommendation(s). 
 

Allison Barry Health, Human Performance, and Recreation 
 
Dr. Hudiburg moved for approval, Dr. Jayawardhana seconded and the motion carried. 
 
There were no Graduate Service Faculty recommendations. 
 
The following curricular matters were submitted: 
 

College of Education 
 
Teaching and Leadership 
 
Course Change Notification 
 Educational Technology 
 Course Prerequisites: EDTH 818 
 
Course Change Notification 
 MAT-SPED K-6 
 Course Prerequisites: SPED 861 
 
Course Change Notification 
 MAT-SPED K-6 
 Course Prerequisites: SPED 862 
 
Course Change Notification 
 MAT-SPED Secondary 
 Course Prerequisites: SPED 862 

 
The Teaching and Leadership curricular items were notification items, and do not require 
a vote. 



New Business: 
 

Approval of 2020 Winter/Fall Graduates 
 
Dr. Presley moved for approval, Dr. Winters seconded and the motion carried. 

 
Thesis Binding: PSU Printing and Design 

 
Lisa Allen shared that the Printing and Design office on campus is now offering 
thesis/scholarly project binding. The cost is $17.00 a copy. Currently they offer burgundy 
or black covers, but they can order other colors if requested. The copies would be bound 
in approximately 5-7 days.  

 
Volunteers to review the graduate abstracts for the graduate research event at the capital 

 
Dr. Sims shared that he is working on research events for undergraduate and graduate 
students. He requested volunteers to review abstracts. He also shared that the event at 
the Capitol and the colloquium would be virtual events this year.  
 
There was no old business. 
 
Committee Reports 
 
Dr. Goris shared that she had attended the Faculty Senate meeting where Doug Ball 
discussed the budget for 2020-2021 and 2021-2022. 
 
Dr. Smith thanked those who helped with commencement. 
 
Dr. Winters moved to adjourn, Dr. Hardy seconded and the motion carried. 

 

The next meeting will be Wednesday, February 10. 2021. 
 

 


